
Tidbits about the Association 

 

Bishop Greco, Community and Youth Programs 

In years past, many Auxiliaries made monetary donations to the Bishop Greco, Community and Youth 

Committees to help fund the Awards at the Installation/Awards Banquet.  The funds generated by the 

Bake Taste and Sport activities along with the raffle tables help to fund these projects.  If your auxiliary 

is able to donate a monetary amount or an item for the raffle table, it would be greatly appreciated by 

the Chairladies of those committees.  Thank You! 

 

Raffle Tables 

When donating items or hosting a raffle table, please remember these etiquette guidelines.   

 Raffle Table Items should be new and not used. 

 Raffle table Items should reflect Catholic beliefs.  We must be mindful this is a Catholic Faith 

based organization made up of ladies with that set of beliefs.  While everyone has their 

individual views on societal/political issues, our organization is here for the Glory and good 

works of God.  

 Our Raffle tables are now limited to 10 items.  While all raffle item donations are greatly 

appreciated, all raffle item donations may not get raffled at the meeting it is donated.  As the 

committee Chairladies must limit it to 10, they may have to hold an item until the next meeting 

for that reason.    They do make every effort to include an item that is brought that day.  

DMAs 

The DMA over your area is there to support you.  If you have any questions, please contact them.  They 

are very knowledgeable and will work to get an answer to any of your questions.  They are also there to 

conduct the Installation of your new (or reelected) officers.  Please let them know dates for your 

Installation.  If they have a conflict, they will work with the other DMAs and the Officers to find someone 

that is able to support your Installation date.  

 

Auxiliary Presidents  

Presidents are expected to share information obtained from the meeting/packet with their respective 

Auxiliaries.  Please make sure that all members know they are welcome to attend any Auxiliary event.  

These are not just for the Presidents and delegates.  While we appreciate that some Auxiliaries prefer to 

focus on their efforts on their local Council & Community, there are ways to participate and share your 

activities and accomplishments.  Even those not attending a state meeting can still submit Auxiliary of 

the Quarter/Year Forms, nominate someone for Vocations & Youth awards and share your activities on 

the Louisiana Ladies Auxiliary Association Facebook page.  Seeing great projects on how an Auxiliary 

helps their Council and their community is an awesome way to share ideas. 


